
March 10, 2020 
Good afternoon Hyde-Addison families,  
 
DCPS is supporting all guidance provided by DC Health as it relates to the 
confirmed case of COVID-19 at Christ Church, Georgetown Episcopal. We 
recognize that individual members of the community may meet DC 
Health’s criteria and should be following the guidance for isolation. At 
this time, there is no indication of immediate risk to other students and 
staff at Hyde-Addison ES, and we will continue to operate accordingly.  
  
We are monitoring the situation closely and following all guidance from 
DC Health. We will continue to provide critical updates to our school 
community as they arise. For more information about COVID-19, 
including guidance on symptoms and precautions, please refer to 
the DC Health and CDC websites. DCPS will also continue to post DCPS-
specific updates on the it's website. 
 

 
Thank you,  
Hyde-Addison ES 
 

https://coronavirus.dc.gov/release/dc-health-statement-regarding-christ-church
http://coronavirus.dc.gov/
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ao8pwm/acvrfe/6oa589e
https://dcps.dc.gov/coronavirus

